Date:

The Honorable Tom Torlakson

State Capitol, Room 4032

Sacramento, CA 95814

Re:  Matt’s Law  SB 1454

Dear Senator Torlakson:

I am writing to you in support of Matt’s Law because if we as a people do not stand up and take notice of these horrific acts that occur not only in our colleges, the work place, military and on our streets but in our high schools and even our junior high (middle) schools, and try to put a stop to them then who will?  People have been dieing since the early 1800’s due to hazing, a year does not go by that young people do not die.  How many more of our children must suffer the degradation, torture and in some cases death due to some bizarre rituals that are performed in the name of brotherly love feeding off the basic human instinct of wanting to be accepted before we say no more?  

I am so pleased that you have taken the initiative on this so very serious issue.  The coercive acts of hazing and its unaccountability have gone on for far too long.  Those that participate have got to realize that this is not a joke and you will be held responsible for your actions against another. 

You have my full support.

Sincerely,

Name

Group Name (if any)

Address

City, State, Zip

